
Nate Orr Discusses KCI ‘Round-Tripper’ Experience in
Kansas City Business Journal

Spencer Fane attorney Nate Orr recently spoke with Kansas City Business Journal
about his February 27 round trip at Kansas City International Airport terminal.

In the article – Six Hours in Chicago: Follow the Last Passengers Out of Old KCI, First
Passengers Into New Terminal – journalist Adam Vogler interviewed passengers who
chose to be “last out and first in.” Nate was among these adventurers to catch the
last flight out of KCI’s old terminals and then fly in on the first flight to the new
terminal. He shared why he found this occasion a must-have experience, particularly
“against the backdrop of other exciting opportunities” in Kansas City.

“This is probably the most transformative thing that’s happened to the city,” Nate
said.

At Spencer Fane, Nate serves as outside general counsel for his clients, managing
their legal matters across all the firm’s practice areas and ensuring that clients get
the best and most responsive representation possible for their unique matters. In
doing so, he takes the lead role in coordinating clients’ projects in litigation and
government affairs.

Read the full article here. Please note, a subscription may be required.
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